

Taylor's Hi Galway H91 C573

1st March 2025

Re: Information Meeting about Leaving Cert Subject Choice

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We warmly invite the parents/guardians of all 3rd Year and Transition Year students who will be starting 5th Year in September to an important information evening on the subject choices available for the Leaving Certificate. This session will help you support your daughter in making informed decisions about her subject selection.

Our Guidance Counsellor, Ms. O'Callaghan, will outline the subject options available, subject requirements for third-level education, and how the option blocks are structured.

As this is a key stage in your daughter's education, we strongly encourage at least one parent/guardian to attend. Students are also welcome to attend.

Date: Thursday, 13th March

Time: 7:00 PM

Venue: Dominican College - Rosary Hall

We look forward to seeing you there.

Regards,

DR ALAN KINSELIA

PRINCIPAL

